
 
Our Senses 

This week we have been looking at our 5 

senses, focusing on what we can hear.  

During our science experiment the 

children had to listen to different sounds 

and match them. 

We listened to the sounds that different 

shakers make and talked about what we 

thought might be in them. 

 
When you are out and about can you talk 

about the different sounds that you can 

hear. 

 

Are they loud noises or soft noises? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Moving into Reception. 
Just a reminder that all letters need to be 

returned to school by Monday 24th June 

 

You need to select the following: 

Monday 24th June – an am or pm slot for the 

Parent’s Meeting with the Reception teachers 

at 2.00pm. 

Thursday 4th or Friday 5th July – a Stay and 

Play session in Reception and sampling school 

dinners. 

Monday 15th July – you do not need to select a 

session as we will take them in as it is just for 

the children. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
y - as in the words yellow, yap, yo-yo 

 

We have been orally blending the words: 

 

• yes 

• yell 

• yap 

• ten 

• tap 

• bat 

• map 

 

 

 
7th June 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Monday 10th until Wednesday 12th June – 

School Book Fair will be open in the Key Stage 

One hall at 3.00pm. 

 

Thursday 11th July – Sports Day  

 

Only for the children moving into Reception.   

Wednesday 17th July – Graduation Morning at 

10.15am in the Key Stage One hall. 

All children that are not 30 hours need to attend 

the morning session from 8.30am until 11.30am.  

 

 

                      

Paint Mixing. 

 

The children have been experimenting by 

mixing different colours.  They had a go at 

mixing white with black and predicted the 

colour that they thought it would make. 

 
Can they tell you the colour that it made? 


